Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 12/2/2024 P.C. #46

From: Cyatharine Alias

To: PCB.Clerks; Brown. Don

Subject: [External] R2024-017: Public Comment
Date: Sunday, December 1, 2024 4:41:08 PM
Hello,

I’m Cyatharine Alias a resident in the north suburbs of Chicago. I’m submitting public
comment to the PCB in support of the Advanced Clean Trucks (ACT), Advanced Clean Cars
I1 (ACCII), and the Heavy Duty Low NOx Omnibus (HDO) rules. I am someone who lives in
a more well off community, not plagued with diesel traffic. However, | know that the personal
decisions of home deliveries and immediate shipping that happens in all communities is tied to
a system of transportation, distribution, and logistics that puts the brunt of the pollution on
working class and racially minoritized communities. The adoption of the Advanced Clean
Trucks (ACT), Advanced Clean Cars Il (ACCII), and the Heavy Duty Low NOx Omnibus
(HDO) rules would be one step in improving the quality of lives for communities by reducing
the poor air quality from the engines of vehicles that are often traveling or stationed in those
communities. Please support their adoption.

Sincerely,
Cyatharine
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